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•e- 1991 WBBA ANNUAL MEETING 

The Boise (Idaho) area banders will host the 1991 Annual Meeting on the 
weekend of I I- 13 October 1991. ContactAI Larsen at (208) 344-2919 for 
more information about the meeting. 

THANKS AND CONGRATULATIONS! 

Thanks to Coyote Creek Riparian Station for compiling the WBBA Annual Report again this year. It 
is a big job. 

Thanks also to reviewers of manuscripts received since January 1990: Keith A. Arnold, Peter H. Bloom, 
Stephen Ervin, Alan B. Franklin, James R. King, Walter D. Koenig, J. David Ligon, L. Richard Mewaldt, 
G. Scott Mills, C. John Ralph, Kerry P. Reese, Sartor O. Williams III. 

Congratulations to Martin McNicholl on receiving the Ernest Thompson Seton Medal from the 
Manitoba Naturalists Society. Dr. McNicholl was president of WBBA from 1982-1984 and is Literature 
Editor for North American Bird Bander. 

ß WBBA 1991 RESEARCH GRANT 

The recipient is Miguel Angelo Marini of the Shelford Vivarium at the University of Illinois to support 
his project entitled: "The effect of mixed species flock interactions on the bird diversity of Atlantic 
rainforests of Brazil." 
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